
 
 

STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 

Memphis Environmental Field Office 

8383 Wolf Lake Drive 

Bartlett, TN  38133 

Phone 901-371-3000    Statewide 1-888-891-8332 Fax 901-371-3170 

  

June 28, 2022 

 

Ms. Laura Cline 

7655 Hwy 194 

Williston, Tennessee 38076 

e-mail: home@LC9303.com 

 

Re:  Hydrologic Determination 

 7655 Hwy 194 

 Fayette County, Tennessee  

 

Dear Ms. Cline, 

 

The Division of Water Resources, at your request, conducted a hydrologic determination at 7655 

Hwy 194 on June 17, 2022. The channel in question is classified as a wet weather conveyance 

from the eastern property line to the conveyance with another channel located approximately at 

35.13485, -89.49008.  

 

The Division does not have jurisdiction over wet weather conveyances, and therefore any work 

completed on this wet weather conveyance does not require permit coverage. However, alterations 

of wet weather conveyances are governed by, and must be conducted in compliance with, T.C.A. 

§ 69-3- 108(q). 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (901) 426-6691 or at 

Ginna.McWhirter@tn.gov.  

 

Thank you, 

 
Ginna McWhirter 

Environmental Scientist 

Division of Water Resources 

Memphis Environmental Field Office 

 

Enclosure: Aerial image of channel that was reviewed 

cc: File 


